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My name is Brenda Frketich and |1 am a farmer from St. Paul. | oppose the SB 1530. This is
unfair to rural Oregonians and will do nothing to curb emissions!

This bill is in no way ready to be moving forward. It’s a bill over 80 pages with amendments
coming in every day that are over 20 pages. This legislation will effect is for generations and
we cannot get it wrong.

Thank you,
Brenda Frketich.

Brenda Frketich

Kirsch Family Farms, Inc.
St. Paul, Oregon

Blog: www.NuttyGrass.com
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